

TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk



RESPECT

Understanding how much work is done by others to ensure we have a Christmas



APPRECIATION

Appreciating the kindness of Uttoxeter Rotary.



HAPPINESS

Happiness is spending time with our family & friends.

Dear Parents / Carers

We have had another busy week in school with lots of visitors and learning opportunities for the children.

The first page of this weeks newsletter contains information about those visits and news items we would love to share with you. The second page contains a summary of all the events taking place up to Christmas. We hope this format helps make things easier for you all during an exceptionally busy period.

Nursery Staff.

This week we have welcomed Mrs Meeson to our team of staff at Tynsel Parkes. Mrs Meeson has joined our early years team supporting the Nursery children.

Nursery Storytime.

On Friday 24th November the Nursery children enjoyed Storytime with their grown ups in school. Thank you to those of you were able to come in to school. The children loved showing you where they play, learn and make friends.

Nursery Stay & Play.

On Friday 1st December we welcomed prospective new parents and children in to Nursery. We look forward to seeing our January intake of little ones in the New Year.

Uttoxeter Leisure Centre - Water Safety Assembly.

We love having visitors in school and this week has been no exception. Dan and Ceri from Uttoxeter Leisure Centre delivered and fun and informative assembly on water safety to the whole school.

Uttoxeter Rotary.

On Tuesday we received a substantial donation of books both individually for the children and for the school. You may see the new trolley with books on it as you drop off or collect at school. These have all been very kindly donated to us by Uttoxeter Rotary.

Visit from Packington.

This week all the classes have had a fun and informative visit from Jules at Packington learning all about where their Christmas dinner comes from.

Payment of Nursery and TP Fees.

Please could we remind all parents that use our Nursery and the TP that payment must be received before the session takes place. The school sends daily text message reminders to all parents regarding their outstanding fees, this is both costly and time consuming. All future bookings will require payment to be made on Parent Pay before a booking can be confirmed. In line with our terms and conditions any fees not paid within two weeks of the session date will be charged a £20 late payment fee.

Thank you for your cooperation, Mrs Chandler, on behalf of the Local Academy Council.









TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

Tuesday 5th December - Christmas Disco for children.

Fundraising event - Tickets available via ParentPay. Reception, Year 1, Year 2: 3:45pm- 4:45PM.

Years 3 & 4: 5pm - 6pm

Thursday 7th December - Worship Group to Renew Church.

Letters have been given to the children attending lunchtime worship club in Years 3 and 4.

Tuesday 12th December - Year 1 & 2 Performance 1.45pm.

Details about tickets have been sent home this week. Tickets will be issued 8th December.

Wednesday 13th December - Year 2 and the choir visit the Hermitage.

Year 2 and those attending lunchtime choir club to visit the Hermitage carol singing. Letter sent home this week.

Wednesday 13th December - Year 1 & 2 Performance 6pm.

Details about tickets have been sent home this week.

Tickets will be issued 8th December.

Thursday 14th December - Renew Church Christmas Activity Day.

Letters sent home this week.

Friday 15th December - Nursery & Reception Nativity 2.15pm.

Tickets will not be issued for the performance.

2 spaces per family for those attending.

Pushchairs can be left securely in the TP building.

Monday 18th December - Carol Service, St Mary's Church - 10am.

Please let the class teacher know if you are able to assist with walking to church. Families welcome to attend.

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas jumper day & Christmas dinner day.

Christmas dinner available to order through SchoolGrid.

Thursday 21st December - Pantomime in school, Sinbad.

Bookings are live on ParentPay.

Voluntary donation per child £3.30

Friday 22nd December - Christmas jumper with uniform.

Last day of term.



Year 3, Year 4 Worship Group only

Year 1, Year 2

Year 2 and Choir Group only

Year 1, Year 2

Year 2

Nursery & Reception

Nursery & neception

Reception, Year 1, Year 2,

Year 3, Year 4

Whole school

Whole school

Whole school



